UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

;
DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION
-

April 19, 19359

DI‘. Fo C. Allen
University of Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

In reply to our discussion of the advisability
of recommending that the physical education department
of fer horseback riding courses for credit, I am most
anxious that such courses be recommended.,

After talking with Mr. Mott and studying over
the outline of his courses, I am sure that excellent
work can be given the students, both the elementary and
the advanced rider., o

I am enclosing a recommendation from Miss
MecCollough of the Kansas State Teachers College of Zmporia
where Mr, Mott has previously given instruction.

I am most enthusiastic about the courses, and

I feel they will meet the needs of many students,

Sincerely,

/(2,3{ J/lé—a-ua./

Ruth Hoover
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